Kevin Folta interview: ‘Yes, I'm a shill—not for Big Ag but for Science’

Co-hosts of The League of Nerds Myles Power and James Gurney interview Kevin Folta, professor at the
University of Florida, one of 14 scientists who have had their personal emails requested via FOIA by an
anti-GMO activist group U.S. Right to Know. The request stems from an attempt to show that Big Ag and
these scientist are in cahoots in order to mislead the public and government about the safety of GMOs on
a website where scientists answer public questions called https://gmoanswers.com/.

Read full, original article: #069 Are Scientist shills?
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